From Country View, Welcome Beth



Beth's childhood memories included gardening and fishing with her Grandmother while spending summer vacations in Appleton. She was responsible for an outdoor water fountain, her pet bluegill and loved making mud pies.

She spent her youth in Madison. Her mother was an Officer with Capitol Police Department. Beth enjoyed the Student Union, State Street and Capitol in Madison.

Beth has four degrees; Art, Art Therapy, Child Development and Education Psychology.

She was diagnosed at 25 with cancer, but is cancer free today.

She volunteers for an oncology children's camp as the Art Director. During her career, Beth's therapies have touched children, adolescents, and adults with addictions, cancer diagnoses, and intellectual disabilities.

She has two, wonderful children, Lily and Oliver. Both are named after her favorite Disney characters.

Beth has a wealth of talents to share with us all and especially with the residents at Country View. Her energy is contagious! We are excited to have

Beth as party of our family at Platinum Communities, Country View

From Larson House





Staff welcomed resident Roger home after returning to Madison on the Veterans Honor Flight. We participated in the Columbus community "Redbud" celebration by planting ten trees to honor the first residents in our new Memory Care Community.